RADIO STATION w c o N CORNELIA, GEORGIA

1450 ON YOUR DIAL BOX 250 - PHONE 1450

Nov., 19,1954

Dear Mr, Morss,
Thank you for your reception report of the Nov, 15,1954 Program,
The program was reported by many, wven from James Hill up in
Ontarie Canada, This is to verify your reception,
Best 73's
6&7! KLl o
George R, Wilkes

Chief Engineer

ugga CQG.JEO Q/OL‘CE Of allagsugam counfyn

.....

n% &



